
David and Suzanne Field       May 6, 2025  
6531 Olympia Place 
Prince George, BC 

 

 

Dear City of Prince George,  

 

We would like to elaborate on why we are wanting to build this structure.  We have moved 

in in October 2024. One of our reasons for moving was to have a larger property to provide 

a spot to park our boat.  Unfortunately there is currently no covered parking so we’re 

planning on building a covered storage for it to live. We are excited to bring our boat home 

now that we have settled in our new home.    

The intended use of this new structure will be to store our boat. It will not be used as a 

garage, and it will not be used for any business purpose.  As such, there will be no noise or 

disturbance being created because of this building.  

We have been chatting with the neighbours about our project so that we can do our due 

diligence with being open about our plans.  This has also given us an opportunity to get to 

know our new neighbours since we have just moved in. We have received several signed 

letters of support which have been provided as submissions for our variance permit.  

We have engineering completed as Suzanne works as a civil/structural engineer at a local 

firm in Prince George.  As such, we have support to ensure the projects is completed in 

accordance with applicable codes and standards.   We have also received quotes from 

Winton and Global for the structure which are attached for review. 

Although an increase in cost, we plan to include siding on the structure and landscaping to 

ensure the structure suites our existing property, and the neighbourhood overall.  We have 

a very nice property and are adamant that this new structure is also nicely constructed. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this in more detail, please feel free to 

reach out to us at   

We would greatly appreciate your support.   

Thank you for considering this request.  

 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Field, PEng 

 




